
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 
STEM Programs 

  
Science, technology, engineering and 
mathematics are important and growing fields, 
and our students need the skills to excel in 
these areas. 
 
At Our Lady of the Lake School we offer every 
child access to a state-of-the-art computer lab. 
We use iPads, Chromebooks and smart boards 
in classrooms. We provide creative hands-on 
learning in the sciences through field 
experiments, science fairs and field trips. And 
we ensure students ready for more have 
access to gifted programs and advanced 
learning through education partnerships. 
  
We understand the importance of nurturing an 
interest in STEM fields, and helping all our 
youth pursue interests in these exciting areas. 
For more information about our STEM 
programs, or to schedule a visit to our 
school, please call us. 
  
Jenny Millett 
Principal 
(216) 481-6824 
JMillett@OLLEuclid.org 
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